Activities Committee
Notes

The Activities Committee met on Wednesday, March 1, 2023, at 5:00 p-m.

1. Cley Twigg communicated that the Mid-State Conference will no longer exist after the 2023-
2024 school year. A number of various options were discussed, in terms of which conference C-
I could be in after next year. At this time, the most probable athletic conference appears to be
the Park Region Conference but there are many more conversations that will be taking place
between the A.D.’s over the course of the coming months ahead.

The committee appreciated the options that were laid out. That is, a decision will have to be
made at some point about leaning toward schools in the west, north or southeast. The A.D. will
continue talking with A.D.’s from other school districts to get C-I into an Athletic Conference
that will have the best impact on our students. There will be more information forthcoming.

2. The Activities Committee spoke briefly about the school board’s role in regulating coaching
tactics, such as running up the score during a basketball game. The committee spoke highly of
the coaching staff and recognized that the District may get criticized from time to time for
incidents that occur within the sports program. The committee supports its coaches and the A.D.,

as they endeavor to provide sports opportunities for our students to develop their physical talents
and life skills.



